
 

Page 1 of 1 

Council Memorandum 

______________________________________________________________________ 

Date: June 9th, 2020 

To: Council 

From: Councillor Dunn 

Re: Extension of Sidewalk Angeline Street North 

______________________________________________________________________ 

Recommendation:  

That the memorandum from Councillor Dunn regarding the extension of the sidewalk 

on Angeline Street North be received; 

That staff prepare a report with recommendations to extend the sidewalk on Angeline 

Street North from Alcorn Drive to the north entrance of Springdale Garden Drive; 

That the extension of this sidewalk section be included in the 2021 Budget as a 

decision unit; and 

That these recommendations are brought forward to the next Regular Council meeting. 

Rationale: 

The Springdale Garden neighbourhood is a fast-growing community that is not well 

served in providing pedestrian access to the commercial centres of Lindsay.  The City’s 

strategic plan includes promoting a healthy active community. The extension of the 

Angeline Street sidewalk will meet the needs of the City in this sector of Lindsay for the 

foreseeable future. 


